
GONE FISHIN’ HIKIN’,
HAM, AND BOURBON-IN’
[youtube]hOxz-jyDwr0[/youtube]

It’s that time of year: when Mr. EW and I
celebrate St. Pattys, his birthday, our
anniversary, and my birthday (and, this year,
our friend Catie’s birthday, too).

We’ll be doing it, for the next 5 days or so, in
KY’s Red River Gorge — sandstone like you’d
expect to find in the Southwest, but with
rhododendrons growing everywhere instead of
saguaros.

Then we’ll be heading on a Bourbon and ham
pilgrimage. We’re not Bourbon drinkers, so
include your advice in comments!

Thing is, while Red River Gorge is beautiful, it
also is one of the places in the US that still
has godawful Intertoobz and wireless
connectivity. Blame Mitch McConnell for screwing
his constituents, I guess.

So I’ll probably be mostly absent from these
parts until Wednesday and only somewhat present
until whenever we decide to return home to Beer
Mecca from Bourbon Mecca.

Sadlly, bmaz (and Jim and Rayne) will have to
make do with whatever leftovers are in the
likker cabinet until I can stock it with Bourbon
again. I’m sure he’ll make do!
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